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July 12, 2024 

For Immediate Release: UPDATE - Gordon Road from US-10 to Hansen Road 
Amber Township, Mason County 

Gordon Road will remain closed to thru traffic.  Residents who live on Gordon Road between 
US-10 and Hansen Road will have access to their property.   

The second layer of HMA paving is scheduled for Monday July 15th weather permitting.  The 
surface layer of HMA will be completed in 1 day.  The MCRC crews will continue working on 
the shoulders of the roadway later in the week.   

Please be careful when driving and approaching workers and construction equipment.  Make 
sure the equipment operator sees you before you get close to him.   

The MCRC has signs and barricades set up to warn motorists about the construction project.    
The project is anticipated to be substantially completed by July 18th, 2024.  The MCRC & 
Amber Township appreciates your patience and cooperation during this project.   

Traffic should seek alternate routes when possible. 
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